
 

 

From: Maureen Prescott EI [mailto:maureen.prescott@surreycc.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Planning 

Consultations/EAI/SCC 
Sent: 24 April 2018 10:17 

To: Kemsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant 
Subject: EN010090 - Kemsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant. Adequacy of Consultation Request 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I can confirm that in our capacity as the Minerals and Waste Planning Authority, Surrey 
County Council was consulted on the proposed application for a Development Consent 
Order: the Kelmsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant. 
 
We consider the consultation process to have been adequate and to have complied with the 
relevant duties. 
  
We would be grateful if you would send any future correspondence to: 
planning.consultations@surreycc.gov.uk 
  
Kind regards 
  
Maureen Prescott 
Minerals and Waste Planning Team  
Surrey County Council 
 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

 

This email and any attachments with it are intended for the 

addressee only. It may be confidential and may be the subject of 

legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you have received this email in error please notify the sender 

or postmaster@surreycc.gov.uk  

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and 

cannot be taken as an expression of the County Council's position. 

Surrey County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming 

and outgoing mail. Whilst every care has been taken to check  

this e-mail for viruses, it is your responsibility to carry out 

any checks upon receipt. 

 

Visit the Surrey County Council website -  

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
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From: Nicola Downes EI [mailto:nicola.downes@surreycc.gov.uk]  

Sent: 19 April 2018 10:56 
To: Kemsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant 

Cc: Mike Green EI 
Subject: RE: EN010090 - Kemsley Paper Mill (K4) CHP Plant. Adequacy of Consultation Request - by 

20 April  

Importance: High 

 
Dear Ewa, 
 
Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council on the above application relating to Kemsley Paper 
Mill CHP Plant.  I can confirm that the County Council, in its role as Highway Authority, has no 
comments to make on this application. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nicola 
 
 
Nicola Downes 
Principal Transport Development Planning Officer 
Transport Development Planning 
Surrey County Council 

Tel: 020 8541 7426 
Mob: 07968 832 598 

www.surreycc.gov.uk/tdp 
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